


On April 12-13, the North Dakota Student Association had 
their end-of-the-year meeting. The last meeting is a time of of-
ficer nominations. Minot State University’s Brooke Domonoske 
was elected to NDHECSAP,   the North Dakota Higher Educa-
tion Consortium for Substance Abuse Prevention. Bekka Ryan 
was nominated for delegate of the year, an honor. Ryan has 
been a committed member of NDSA for five years and will 
graduate this semester.  MiSU President David Fuller was nomi-
nated for the student advocate of the year. This award is given 
to an individual what has worked on behalf of the students 
throughout the year. 

NDSA is open to all students who wish to participate in the 
university system and have a say in matters that are of student 
concern. The NDSA is a representative body of the 48,000+ 
students of the 11 institutions of the North Dakota University 
System. The North Dakota Student Association: 

• Advocates for all students within the North Dakota Univer-
sity System
• Advocates for student issues that come before the North 
Dakota Legislature
• Provides student perspectives to North Dakota University 
System councils, including the State Board of Higher Educa-
tion and the Interim Higher Education Committee
• Works with student governments on University System cam-
puses to best meet student needs

More information can be found at http://northdakotasa.org.  
Minot State University will be hosting NDSA next year in Feb-
ruary. For more information, swing by the Student Government 
office in the Student Center and talk to Emily Anderson, SGA 
Director of State Affairs. 

#THEBEAVERBUZZ

Emily, senator for the College of Education 
and Health Sciences, was selected as SGA’s 
senator of the month for March 2013.  
Emily is currently a junior studying history 
education.  She is also involved in History 
Club, NDSA and Beta Theta Sorority.  Her 
March nomination was her fourth time 
bebeing nominated for this award, so when 
she actually won the award, she was beyond 
happy.  She recalls joking with Derek Van 
Dyke (also nominated) in the hallway while 
the Senate decided, saying, “I bet you’ll get 
it.”  “No, you are going to win for sure,” 
Van Dyke said. She is grateful for the recog-
nition from her peers and the pretty plaque 
she received.  The parking spot for her in-
visible car was also nice.  It was a great way 
for her to end her last month of being sena-
tor.  Emily is now the Director of State Af-
fairs and loving her new positio

I N T R A M U R A L

Taylor O'Shea, Brady Lysne, 
Kirby Kain, and Nathan 
Donnelly were the winners 
of Spring Intramural Bowl-
ing at MSU. The league will 
begin again next semester.
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